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31st January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SEND Provision Survey 
 
We are keen to hear from parents and carers to: 
 
- reflect on our provision and processes 
- celebrate anything that has gone well 
- listen to your suggestions 
 
If your child has special educational needs or disabilities, or you feel that they might have 
special educational needs or disabilities, please could you take 5 minutes to fill in this 
survey. 
 
Your responses will help shape our vision for SEND provision at our school: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/MBs3z1H3G9 
 
Please may I also take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. We 
understand that being a parent of a child with SEND can bring both rewards and unique 
challenges, and we want you to know that we value your dedication, recognise your 
resilience and appreciate your collaboration with us. 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Mooney, Mrs Gholampour & Mrs Kinsella 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/MBs3z1H3G9

